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  Beginning Programming with Python For Dummies
John Paul Mueller,2018-02-13 The easy way to learn
programming fundamentals with Python Python is a
remarkably powerful and dynamic programming
language that's used in a wide variety of
application domains. Some of its key
distinguishing features include a very clear,
readable syntax, strong introspection
capabilities, intuitive object orientation, and
natural expression of procedural code. Plus,
Python features full modularity, supporting
hierarchical packages, exception-based error
handling, and modules easily written in C, C++,
Java, R, or .NET languages, such as C#. In
addition, Python supports a number of coding
styles that include: functional, imperative,
object-oriented, and procedural. Due to its ease
of use and flexibility, Python is constantly
growing in popularity—and now you can wear your
programming hat with pride and join the ranks of
the pros with the help of this guide. Inside,
expert author John Paul Mueller gives a complete
step-by-step overview of all there is to know
about Python. From performing common and advanced
tasks, to collecting data, to interacting with
package—this book covers it all! Use Python to
create and run your first application Find out how
to troubleshoot and fix errors Learn to work with
Anaconda and use Magic Functions Benefit from
completely updated and revised information since
the last edition If you've never used Python or
are new to programming in general, Beginning
Programming with Python For Dummies is a helpful
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resource that will set you up for success.
  The Politics and Science of Prevision Andreas
Wenger,Ursula Jasper,Myriam Dunn
Cavelty,2020-05-28 This book inquires into the use
of prediction at the intersection of politics and
academia, and reflects upon the implications of
future-oriented policy-making across different
fields. The volume focuses on the key intricacies
and fallacies of prevision in a time of
complexity, uncertainty, and unpredictability. The
first part of the book discusses different
academic perspectives and contributions to future-
oriented policy-making. The second part discusses
the role of future knowledge in decision-making
across different empirical issues such as climate,
health, finance, bio- and nuclear weapons, civil
war, and crime. It analyses how prediction is
integrated into public policy and governance, and
how in return governance structures influence the
making of knowledge about the future. Contributors
integrate two analytical dimensions in their
chapters: the epistemology of prevision and the
political and ethical implications of prevision.
In this way, the volume contributes to a better
understanding of the complex interaction and
feedback loops between the processes of creating
knowledge about the future and the application of
this future knowledge in public policy and
governance. This book will be of much interest to
students of security studies, political science,
sociology, technology studies, and International
Relations. The Open Access version of this book,
available at
https://www.routledge.com/The-Politics-and-Science
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-of-Prevision-Governing-and-Probing/Wenger-Jasper-
Cavelty/p/book/9780367900748, has been made
available under a Creative Commons Attribution-Non
Commercial-No Derivatives 4.0 license.
  Winch and cable systems I. Samset,2013-03-14 The
book is a civil engineering handbook on winch and
cable systems. The handbook may be used as
textbook for university studies in civil
engineering and forestry and as the basis for
studies in schools on a technical level. It should
be a useful reference book for construction
engineers, civil engineers, logging engineers,
foresters and leaders of operational activities
under difficult terrain conditions. The content in
the book is based on more than 35 years experience
with practical winch and cable operations. As a
leader of the Norwegian Institute of Forest
Operations, the author has carried out research
work in this field since 1947. The Institute is
the owner of yarders, winches, cable cranes etc.,
and with its own cable crews the Institute
operates as a contractor in its own research
forests as well as in other state or privately
owned forests throughout Norway. The research work
also includes other cable crane operations in
Norway and other countries. As the leader of the
Joint FAO/ECE/ILO Study Group on Mechanized Forest
Operations the author studied cable operations in
most of the Eastern and Western European
countries. As president of the International Union
of Forestry Research Organizations the author
visited most forest countries in the world.
Information from research and practical cable
crane operations were collected. The handbook is
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based on material on winch and cable systems used
in Japan, New Zealand, Soviet Union, Central
Europe, Northern Europe, Eastern United States,
Western United States and British Columbia.
  Regulatory Theory Peter Drahos,2017-02-23 This
volume introduces readers to regulatory theory.
Aimed at practitioners, postgraduate students and
those interested in regulation as a cross-cutting
theme in the social sciences, Regulatory Theory
includes chapters on the social-psychological
foundations of regulation as well as theories of
regulation such as responsive regulation, smart
regulation and nodal governance. It explores the
key themes of compliance, legal pluralism, meta-
regulation, the rule of law, risk, accountability,
globalisation and regulatory capitalism. The
environment, crime, health, human rights,
investment, migration and tax are among the fields
of regulation considered in this ground-breaking
book. Each chapter introduces the reader to key
concepts and ideas and contains suggestions for
further reading. The contributors, who either are
or have been connected to the Regulatory
Institutions Network (RegNet) at The Australian
National University, include John Braithwaite,
Valerie Braithwaite, Peter Grabosky, Neil
Gunningham, Fiona Haines, Terry Halliday, David
Levi-Faur, Christine Parker, Colin Scott and
Clifford Shearing.
  Animal biodiversity: An outline of higher-level
classification and survey of taxonomic richness
,2011
  The Art of Ethics in the Information Society
Liisa Janssens,2016 In this volume, experts
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working in the sciences, arts, and philosophy of
technology share novel perspectives on how we can
best identify and navigate the new ethical
crossroads emerging in our information society.
  The Rise of Organised Brutality Siniša
Malešević,2017-04-13 This book challenges the
prevailing orthodoxy that sees organised violence
as in continuous decline, arguing instead that
evidence shows that it continues to rise.
  Design and Implementation of Compiler Ravendra
Singh,Vivek Sharma,Manish Varshney,2009 About the
Book: This well-organized text provides the design
techniques of complier in a simple and
straightforward manner. It describes the complete
development of various phases of complier with
their imitation of C language in order to have an
understanding of their application. Primarily
designed as a text for undergraduate students of
Computer Science and Information Technology and
postgraduate students of MCA. Key Features:
Chapter1 covers all formal languages with their
properties. More illustration on parsing to offer
enhanced perspective of parser and also more
examples in e.
  The Deviant Security Practices of Cyber Crime
Erik H.A. van de Sandt,2021-08-09 This is the
first book to present a full, socio-technical-
legal picture on the security practices of cyber
criminals, based on confidential police sources
related to some of the world's most serious and
organized criminals.
  Social Media and Democracy Brian D. Loader,Dan
Mercea,2012-06-12 This book critically
investigates the complex interaction between



7

social media and contemporary democratic politics,
and provides a grounded analysis of the emerging
importance of Social media in civic engagement.
Social media applications such as Facebook,
Twitter, and YouTube, have increasingly been
adopted by politicians, political activists and
social movements as a means to engage, organize
and communicate with citizens worldwide. Drawing
on Obama’s Presidential campaign, opposition and
protests in the Arab states, and the mobilization
of support for campaigns against tuition fee
increases and the UK Uncut demonstrations, this
book presents evidence-based research and
analysis. Renowned international scholars examine
the salience of the network as a metaphor for
understanding our social world, but also the
centrality of the Internet in civic and political
networks. Whilst acknowledging the power of social
media, the contributors question the claim it is a
utopian tool of democracy, and suggests a cautious
approach to facilitate more participative
democracy is necessary. Providing the most up-to-
date analysis of social media, citizenship and
democracy, Social Media and Democracy will be of
strong interest to students and scholars of
Political Science, Social Policy, Sociology,
Communication Studies, Computing and Information
and Communications Technologies.
  37-MM AA Gun Matériel United States. War
Department,1942
  Genetics of Speciation David L. Jameson,1977
  Art Crime Noah Charney,2016-03-02 Since the
Second World War, art crime has shifted from a
relatively innocuous, often ideological crime,
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into a major international problem, considered by
some to be the third-highest grossing criminal
trade worldwide. This rich volume features essays
on art crime by the most respected and
knowledgeable experts in this interdisciplinary
subject.
  DNA Barcodes W John Kress,David L Erickson,Ida
Lopez,2016-05-01 Up-to-date information on methods
is crucial in this rapidly advancing field. This
compendium includes the latest information on
generating, applying and analyzing DNA as well as
step-by-step detail and troubleshooting tips and
advice from experts.
  Surface Temperature Reconstructions for the Last
2,000 Years National Research Council,Division on
Earth and Life Studies,Board on Atmospheric
Sciences and Climate,Committee on Surface
Temperature Reconstructions for the Last 2,000
Years,2007-01-05 In response to a request from
Congress, Surface Temperature Reconstructions for
the Last 2,000 Years assesses the state of
scientific efforts to reconstruct surface
temperature records for Earth during approximately
the last 2,000 years and the implications of these
efforts for our understanding of global climate
change. Because widespread, reliable temperature
records are available only for the last 150 years,
scientists estimate temperatures in the more
distant past by analyzing proxy evidence, which
includes tree rings, corals, ocean and lake
sediments, cave deposits, ice cores, boreholes,
and glaciers. Starting in the late 1990s,
scientists began using sophisticated methods to
combine proxy evidence from many different
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locations in an effort to estimate surface
temperature changes during the last few hundred to
few thousand years. This book is an important
resource in helping to understand the intricacies
of global climate change.
  Plant Conservation Gary A. Krupnick,W. John
Kress,2005 Natural history has always been the
foundation of conservation biology. For centuries,
botanists collected specimens in the field to
understand plant diversity; now that many habitats
are threatened, botanists have turned their focus
to conservation, and, increasingly, they look to
the collections of museums, herbaria, and
botanical gardens for insight on developing
informed management programs. Plant Conservation
explores the value of these collections in light
of contemporary biodiversity studies. Plant
Conservation opens with a broad view of plant
biodiversity and then considers evolutionary and
taxonomic threats and consequences of habitat
alteration; specific threats to plant diversity,
such as invasive species and global climate
change; consequences of plant population decline
at the ecological, evolutionary, and taxonomic
levels; and, finally, management strategies that
protect plant biodiversity from further decline.
With a unique perspective on biodiversity and
scientific collections, Plant Conservation
ultimately emphasizes the role museums and
botanical gardens will play in future
conservation.
  Restorative Policing Lodewijk Gunther Moor,2009
The focus of restorative policing is within a
community-oriented policing approach, where the
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police have important tasks in rendering services
to the population. Traditional forms of penal
treatment no longer satisfy entirely, especially
in relation to nuisances, incivilities, and petty
crime. Is the community police officer the simple
'registrator' of events between victim and
offender? Can s/he take the role of mediator, or
can s/he refer to external instances in the domain
of mediation or to civil judges? Do the police
have their own restorative regulations and
institutionalized practices, and are they involved
in mediation in penal matters? In what ways do
police officers contribute to informal restorative
practices and conflict resolution in
neighborhoods? This book is about restorative
policing practices, and the place and role police
forces can take in this kind of approach.
  Manual of Cultivated Conifers P. den Ouden,B.K.
Boom,2012-12-06 As an introduction to the present
book I would like to explain how it was, that I, a
commercial nurseryman, became so keenly interested
in Conifers and their nomen clature. In August
1924 the Dutch Dendrological Society was founded
and at the same time a Committee for Nomenclature
of woody plants was set up and I served on this
committee as one of the members. Our first
activity was to bring the catalogues of the
various leading nurserymen in the Netherlands into
line with the International Rules of Botanical
Nomenclature and also to check their nursery
stock. Formerly these catalogues had shown a
rather confused nomenclature, nurserymen having
usually made use of a variety of inconsistent
books as guides in compiling their catalogues. In
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the course of the work a close co-operation
between scientific and practical workers
developed. Although I had also fully contributed
to the correct naming of hardy shrubs and
perennials, 1 was most interested in Conifers. I
had tried out several species, had grown a wide
choice of garden forms and selected types of
particular merit for propagation. My special love
for Conifers lead to the publication of my Name-
list of Conifers (1937), which was adopted as a
standard for varietal names at the International
Horticultural Congress in Berlin (1938). Later I
prepared my book 'Coniferen, Ephedra en Ginkgo' in
the Dutch language (1949); compiling the Conifers
cultivated or known to be grown in the Netherlands
and Belgium at that time.
  Spheres of Transnational Ecoviolence Peter
Stoett,Delon Alain Omrow,2020-12-01 This book
explores violence against the environment within
the broad scope of transnational environmental
crime (TEC): its extent, perpetrators, and
responses. TEC has become one of the greatest
threats to environmental and human security today,
as well as a lucrative enterprise and a mode of
life in many regions of the world. Transnational
Spheres of Ecoviolence argues that we cannot
seriously consider stopping TEC without also
promoting environmental (and climate) justice. The
spheres covered range from wildlife and plant
crime to illegal fisheries to toxic waste and
climate crime. These acts of violence against the
environment are both localized in terms of event
and impact, and globalized in terms of market
drivers and internationalized responses. Because
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it is so often intimately linked to political
violence, coerced labor, economic and physical
displacement, and development opportunity costs,
ecoviolence must be viewed primarily as a human
security issue; the fight against it must derive
legitimacy from impacts on local communities, and
be twinned wth the protection of environmental
activists. Reliance on the generosity of distant
corporations or the effectiveness of legal
structures will not be adequate; and militarized
responses may do more harm to human security than
good to nature. A transformative approach to
transnational ecoviolence is a very complex task
affected by the geopolitics of neoliberalism,
authoritarian states, rebel factions and
extremists, socio-economic patterns, and many
other factors. In this challenging text, the
authors capture this complexity in digestible form
and offer a wide-ranging discussion of
commensurate policy recommendations for
governments and the general public.
  Tree-ring Dating and Archaeology M.G.L.
Baillie,2014-10-24 The analysis of tree-ring
patterns, or dendrochronology, is a very exact
science and an important dating technique. The
basis of the method is misleadingly simple: that
overlap of successive older ring patterns can
generate a master chronology and samples of
unknown age can then be checked against this. This
book, published originally in 1982, traces the
development of a specific project from its
inception to the successful completion of some of
the longest chronologies in Europe. In doing so it
looks at some of the problems associated with the
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subject and at the levels of precision possible.
After outlining the techniques associated with the
measurement and processing of tree-ring patterns,
the author traces an attempt to construct such an
independent chronology in a new area. The book
breaks naturally into sections conditioned by the
availability of timbers and these can be listed as
modern, late medieval, medieval, early medieval
and prehistoric. As far as possible the results
are presented in the order in which things
happened, thus preserving the sense of a
developing subject.
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